
August 3, 2020 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Public Hearing 

723 North Bayou Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Mayor and Council of the Town of Golden Meadow met for a Public Hearing to 
discuss a proposed Ordinance repealing breed-specific provisions of Golden Meadow’s dog 
ordinance relative to pit bulls, defining the term “dangerous dog” and providing for relative 
matters, on Monday, August 3, 2020 at 6:30 P.M. at the LaSalette Center, 723 North Bayou Drive, 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357. 
 
 Those present were: Mayor Joey Bouziga 
    Councilman Ashton Cheramie 
    Councilman Laci Latiolais 
    Councilman Lindberg Lorraine 
    Councilman Willis Toups (via telecommunications) 
 
 Those absent were: Councilman Jody Cheramie 
 
 Others attending were Bryce Autin (via telecommunications), Kevin Cheramie, Jamie 
Liner, Daniel Lorraine, and John Plaisance. 
 
 Mayor Joey Bouziga called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 

Mayor Joey Bouziga presented the proposed Ordinance repealing breed-specific 
provisions of Golden Meadow’s dog ordinance relative to pit bulls, defining the term “dangerous 
dog” and providing for relative matters.   

 
Mayor Joey Bouziga, Council, and Town Attorney Bryce Autin discussed at length the 

differences in the original ordinance adopted in 1992 vs. the new proposed ordinance.   
 
No audience comments were presented. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Councilman Ashton Cheramie presented a motion 

and Councilman Laci Latiolais seconded adjourning the hearing at 6:49 P.M.  The Council 
unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
 
        ___________________________ 
        MAYOR JOEY BOUZIGA 
 
 
ATTESTED: 
 
 
__________________________________  
JAMIE LINER, TOWN CLERK 
ADMINISTRATIVE ASST. TO THE MAYOR 
 
  

 


